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Regional Success
29th July saw the summer dressage qualifier at 

Llanymynech. Weaver juniors including Grace Evans, Darcy 

Evans,Evie Cook and Finlay Beeston came a brilliant 1st

with seniors represented by Sam Hooper, Nancy Stasiw, 

Heather Parr and Jackie Moule.

20th Aug saw Dressage to Music qualifier at Llanymynech

where Amanda Shenton represented the club for Novice 

with points and took 2nd.

14th oct was arena eventing at Kelsall. Our mixed 90cm 

team took 6th place represented by Iris Burton, Annabel 

Jones and Amy Bevans. 

The 100cm was represented by Emily Dove, Emily Jarrett 

and Victoria Evans.

5th Nov the club was at Somerford for the winter dressage 

qualifier.

Our lovely junior team took top spot in the prelim 7 to 

qualify for the championship and well done to our only 

senior Nancy Stasiw.

Back at Kelsall again on Nov 11th for winter SJ with our 

juniors doing us proud again.

Iris Burton took 2nd and 3rd in the 90cm with Iris, Grace 

Evans and Mila Wagner all being placed in the 80cm

Mila and Darcy Evans both got placed in the 70cms. The 

junior 70 and 80 team won and are off to the Champs!

Qualifying dates for 2024 will be posted soon. 

Welcome to the Autumn WERC newsletter. The club has had a very successful summer with competitions, clinics and camps.  The awards ceremony in October was a 
great opportunity to celebrate together.  Please note that there is something for everyone who is interested in getting involved at the area level. You don’t have to be 
heading for grand Prix Dressage or show jumping 1.2mtrs to have a go!

Junior SJ Team Kelsall

Amanda and Jack

Jackie Moule Sam Hooper

Summer Junior Dressage TeamArena Eventing
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Home Events

In October the club hosted Team Dressage. 10 

teams battled it out. A huge thankyou to our 

sponsors for the day.

Rosehill Pet Crematoria and Market Drayton Mowers.

We raised £623.03 incl sale of cakes and in the 

provision of readers.
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e In September the club hosted a fantastic demo evening with 

the wonderful Levi Hunt, taking us through the levels of 

training from starting a youngster progressing to a Grand
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Prix potential.

100 spectators enjoyed the evening 

plus lovely food and some horsey 

shopping.

The weather stayed kind and the club 

raised £864 from the evening. Thanks 

to everyone who came including Levi 

and those who kindly came and 

demonstrated on their horses.



Important Regulation Changes for 2024 incl Christmas present opportunity for those with an older Body Protector!
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